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Wednesday 13 September 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Visit to the John Radcliffe Hospital as part of the Injury Minimization Programme for Schools 
(IMPS). 
 
Lilac 3 will be visiting the JR on Tuesday 19th September and Lilac 2 will be visiting on Wednesday 20th 

September. 
 
The trip will take place during the school day and we will be travelling by coach. The children will be 
learning about CPR and having quite a ‘hands on’ time, so they should wear trousers or tracksuit bottoms 
and trainers. It is also important that jewellery is not worn.  
As we will be returning to school too late for a school lunch, please send your child to school with a packed 
lunch. Please remember that packed lunches must not contain nuts. 
 
Please login to your account at www.parentpay.com to make a voluntary contribution of £4.00 to cover the 
cost of travel and to give consent. 
 
If you think your child may be particularly sensitive to this visit, please let your child’s class teacher know. 
 
No child will be excluded due to inability to pay but if insufficient funds are raised, the trip may not be able 
to go ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. Bushell, Mrs. Chapman and Miss Mothersill 
 
Year 6 Teachers 

http://www.parentpay.com/

